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Miguel DuarteBallesteros <migueduarte@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:14 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC

I’d like to express my strong opposition to the proposed leverage change. The FOREX market, has very dear and reasonable rules
protecting the people’s interests.

This leverage change will affect in a negative way the FOREX market liquidi~ and therefore the volatili~ which would create an
unstable, volatile market. This is undesirable situation.

Best Regards,

Miguel DuarteBallesteros


